
Santa Cruz Port District  
COMMUNITY INPUT ON THE COMPOSITION OF DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

 
 
Public Hearing of March 6, 2023, 5:30 PM 
   
Public Hearing to Receive Public Input on the Port District's Transition to District-Based Elections for 
its Commissioners Pursuant to Elections Code §10010. 
 
The following community feedback was received at the public hearing: 

• Support for shaping districts by watersheds. 
• Support for neighborhoods surrounding the harbor to be considered a community of 

interest. 
 
 
 

 
 


